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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 5:37 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Letter RE: Planning and Zoning

Anna, Please save the below email as a public comment exhibit.  TY.  
 
Regards, 
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nehal Khokhar <nehal.khokhar@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 5:07 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: LeƩer RE: Planning and Zoning 
 
 
December 18, 2024 
 
Nehal Khokhar 
42 Bluff Road 
Gales Ferry, CT 06335 
 
Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commissioners Liz Burdick, Ledyard Director Land Use & Planning Ledyard, CT. 
 
Dear Commissioners and Ms. Burdick, 
 
I am wriƟng as very concerned ciƟzen to strongly urge you to reject the quarry proposal which will be detrimental to our 
community. I am honestly very disappointed and shocked that this issue has even goƩen this far, because I can’t imagine 
our home and lives being destroyed by such acƟon. 
 
The very significant and real negaƟve impacts include: 
HEALTH - I have two children, and I would do anything to protect them from polluted air and water, not to menƟon 
relentless noise, traffic and road hazards. 
ENVIRONMENT - This blasƟng will irreversibly harm the natural beauty and longevity of our delicate ecosystem. 
COMMUNITY - What we love about this area is the historic, unique, and peaceful neighborhood. The quarry proposal 
completely violates the quality of life for our residents. 
PROPERTY - We should be working hard to improve our real estate values and not bring them down, for the long term 
success and prosperity of our town. 
 
Please don’t let this project ruin the wonderful village of Gales Ferry. 
 
With deep felt graƟtude for your help avoiding this disastrous outcome, Nehal Khokhar 
 


